
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  2nd January 2018 

 

 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
PLANNING COMMITTEE – 10TH JANUARY 2018 

 
I am writing to advise you that the Planning Committee scheduled for Wednesday 
10th January 2018 has been cancelled, due to lack of business.  The Planning Site 
Visit scheduled for 5th January 2018 has also been cancelled. 
 
I would be grateful if you could amend your diaries accordingly. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Assistant Director of Governance and Monitoring Officer 
 
To: Chairman and Members of the Planning Committee 

  
 
 

 


